
From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs  
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 9:48 AM 
To: Faculty <faculty@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: Join Us for 2021 Research Week 
 
 
Dear Faculty, 
 
I hope you had a wonderful spring break! 
 
Next week, the Offices of Academic Research and Student Research will host several celebratory and 
informative events during the 4th Annual Research Week. I encourage you to join us for one or more of 
these programs to learn about and support the outstanding research and creative activities of our 
faculty and students.  
 
Events will be held April 12-16. Please see the attached flyer for details and registration.  
 
Best, 
Shari 
 
Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President, Academic Affairs 
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